Amateur Radio Club Meeting

The regular meeting of the Hancock Amateur Radio Club was held Monday night at the regular meeting place, 77 Jefferson Blvd., in Greenfield. Among the several business items discussed, it was decided to have a speaker at the next meeting, Sept. 14. This will be a technical discussion pertaining to radio and all interested are urged to attend. The attendance at meetings this summer is holding up well.

Phil Macy, who has been conducting the code and theory classes for the past spring and summer, announced that he will start a new class some time in September. Those interested in attending these free classes may get in touch with Mr. Macy by phone at 77 Jefferson Blvd., and get their names on the list. Notification will be given later as to the starting date. Watch this paper for further information.